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Hi All,  

At Thames Valley Towers we are continuing with the Christmas plans, the website has two updates today.  

Ingo Drescher's Current Tin Can Hill Auction will close at 23:00Hrs UK Time this evening.  

The next Tin Can Hill Auction will start earlier at 18:30Hrs UK Time.  

This auction will continue over Christmas and finish on December 27th.  

Lots of collector specimens with less common species!  

Have a good weekend. 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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